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There will be a COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic on the New Haven Green Thursday, April
8 and Friday, April 9 specifically for YOU!

Griffin Health is partnering with the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), The
Connecticut Department of Public Health, The New Haven Health Department, New Haven
Emergency Management, and the New Haven Mayor's Office to make the COVID-19

vaccine more accessible to you.

A specialized transportable vaccination center will be located on the New Haven Green to
make it easier for New Haven residents to be vaccinated against the COVID-19 virus with
the one-dose Johnson & Johnson vaccine. With a single shot, you can be fully vaccinated.

Vaccination offered on the Green is specifically designated for New Haven residents
18 years and older. Vaccine availability is limited, so an appointment is required.
Click the button below right now to register for your vaccination appointment.

REGISTER FOR A VACCINATION

The Johnson & Johnson vaccine is proven to be safe and effective. Vaccination is the best
protection against the COVID-19 virus.

Thank you for helping to protect yourself, your loved ones and your community.

{/

M

w
GRIFFIN HEALTH


https://cts.vresp.com/c/?GriffinHospital/abec33d922/TEST/febecd6ad1



